
I am happy with majority of what the NDIS does for people with disabilities, However, there 
have been group activities that are no longer running due to the NDIS. I was a part of a 
fantastic group in the south eastern suburbs, I was heartbroken to hear that it is no longer 
running. This not only affects me, it affects 5 other people who were in the group as well. We 
all miss it. 

 

Olivia Curtain 

 


